CONSULATE GENERAL OF INDIA
FRANKFURT

18.12.2017

Advisory to PIO Card Holders

It is brought to the notice of all that the
last date for conversion of PIO Card into OCI
Card is 31.12.2017 which will not be
extended. All the existing PIO Card holders
may please apply for conversion of their PIOs
to OCI by 31.12.2017 without any fees.

2. Any request for conversion of PIO Card to
OCI Card after the expiry of the current
deadline of 31.12.2017 will be treated as
fresh application for OCI and a fee of Euro
216/- will be charged for the same.

Consulate General of India
Friedrich Ebert Anlage 26
60325 Frankfurt am Main

FRIEDRICH-EBERT-ANLAGE 26, 60325 FRANKFURT AM MAIN
TEL 0049 69 153 OO0 50, FAX: 0049 69 74 09 06 45, E-MAIL. PASSPORT@CGIFRANKFURT.DE, VISA@CGIFRANKFURT.DE



